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I oppose SB789 due to climate change and field burning requirements. By limiting 

Canola farming, effects of climate change will worsen due to long haul truck driving to 

transport seed/feed for farming livestock. If more Canola is grown locally less 

emissions would be put in the atmosphere and contributing to climate change. Also, 

with more Canola farming, less field burning would take place e locally. 

Increase acreage for canola farming for various and obvious reasons and to include 

fiscal impact positively for farmers! Thank you. 


